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15th February 2022 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) 

 

The students’ results from their Mid-Term assessments are now available on ParentPortal. Please note that 

the ParentPortal is a separate entity from ParentHub. Guidance for accessing ParentPortal is available on 

the College website via the Communication to Parents tab (link below) or you can email questions to: 

portal@ladiescollege.ac.gg 

https://www.ladiescollege.com/information/communication-to-parents 

 

I would encourage you to take time to look at the percentages from the assessments conducted and the 

overall grade achieved. The MTA grade is not a predicted grade. It is an early guide to what the student 

may achieve at the end of a two-year course, based on their performance in a recent assessment(s) and 

assuming current progress is maintained. 

 

LOWER SIXTH PARENTS’ EVENING 

You will have the opportunity to discuss any queries at the Lower Sixth Parents’ Evening which will be an 

online evening on Wednesday 2nd March.  Students should make appointments with their teachers, who 

will conduct the meetings via Microsoft Teams. For each subject, students simply join the Teams area they 

visit for their scheduled online lessons. You will be directed to a waiting ‘lobby’ from where the teacher 

will admit you at your appointed time.  Your assistance in adhering to the pre-arranged timings for your 

meetings with teachers would be greatly appreciated. In the meantime, should you have any questions or 

concerns about the results, please do not hesitate to contact me or your daughter’s form tutor 

eclements@ladiescollege.ac.gg. 

 

Each student in the Sixth Form will have a one-to-one meeting with myself or Mr Henderson on Tuesday 

29th March 2022. The purpose of these meetings is to encourage the students to reflect on the progress they 

have made so far and consider any specific areas on which they need to focus as they move through their 

courses. We will also discuss their progress with the Joint Colleges’ Diploma, and last but by no means 

least, it’s a good opportunity for us simply to catch-up with them individually, which we value as part of 

our ongoing pastoral provision. 

 

Finally, a notification that the first of this year’s Principals’ Lectures (which all Sixth Formers are required 

to attend) takes place after half-term. We are delighted to announce that the speaker will be campaigner and 

writer Gina Martin, who is an advocate for equal rights, and who spearheaded the campaign which saw the 

UK government create legislation to make so-called up skirting a criminal offence. The lecture will be 

hosted on Teams by The Ladies’ College on Monday 28th March 16.15 – 17.15. Students are to watch in 

the hall of their home college.  

 

mailto:portal@ladiescollege.ac.gg
https://www.ladiescollege.com/information/communication-to-parents
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Any student who thinks they may not be able to attend should see me well in advance. 

 

May I take this opportunity to thank you all for your support whilst I was on sick leave and a huge thank 

you to Mr Bolt for taking on Acting Head of Sixth Form during my absence.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Miss Emma Clements 

Head of Sixth  


